
 Unfortunately our member who had adequate space for this had to move house be-
fore the cat net had been purchased, and no longer had as much space.  As a result we 
purchased two large (rather than one extra large) cat nets, plus one small cat net and as-
sociated accessories.  
 In this instance the cat net is against the glass doors, which are opened during the 
day to acclimatise the pups to the outdoors.  On occasion the cat nets are moved outdoors 
for a few hours to enable the flying foxes to get some sun exposure.  As the cat nets aren't 
double skinned, we discourage their use outdoors, particularly at night, for fear of rats, 

This project is completed and we are very happy with the outcome.   

Many thanks for your support,  

Diane Jenner 
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